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STATE OF TENNESSEE

Office of the Attorney General

ROBERT E. COOPER, JR.
ATTORNEY GENERAL AND REPORTER

LUCY HONEY HAYNES P.O. BOX 20207, NASHVILLE, TN 37202 LAWRENCE HARRINGTON
CHIEF DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL TELEPHONE (615)741-3491 CHIEF POLICY DEPUTY
FACSIMILE (615)741-2009

February 13, 2014

David Foster, Chief

Utilities Division

Tennessee Regulatory Agency
600 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37242-0001

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

RE: Docket No. 13-00130 — Petition of Tennessee American Water Company for
Approval of a Qualified Infrastructure Investment Program, an Economic
Development Investment Rider, a Safety and Environmental Compliance
Rider, and Pass-Throughs for Purchased Power, Chemicals, Purchased
Power, Wheeling Water Costs, Waste Disposal, and TRA Inspection Fee

Dear Mr. Foster:

This letter will confirm the Consumer Advocate and Protection Division’s
request to extend the deadline for its response to the TRA Data Request dated
February 5, 2014. It is my understanding that you have agreed to extend this
deadline until 2:00 p.m. on February 19, 2014. I appreciate your approval of this

request.
?7%137,
Vance L. Broemel
Senior Counsel
cc: Melvin Malone (via electronic mail)

Junaid Odubeko (via electronic mail)



